
N.  Shore  celebrating  2014
Olympians
North Lake Tahoe has caught the Olympic spirit.

Tahoe City Public Utility District and North Lake Tahoe Resort
Association have organized an event for people to show their
support of Tahoe City Olympians and their families.

There will be a “GO USA/NORTH TAHOE” group photo at 3pm Jan.
31, followed by a reception at the NLTRA Visitor Center across
from the Tahoe City Y.
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